
MEMO 

To: Municipal Services Committee 
From: Danielle Block, P.E. Director of Public Works 
Date: October 3, 2023 
Re: 508 W. Wisconsin Avenue – Terrace Occupancy Permit 

The property owner at 508 W. Wisconsin Avenue has applied for a Terrace Occupancy Permit to allow for an existing 
terrace garden to remain in the right-of-way/street terrace along the west side of the property (Alvin Street).  See the 
attached site photos. 

The recently updated City Street Terrace Policy allows requests to be made for consideration by the Municipal 
Services Committee and Common Council.  Any approved terrace occupancy permits require insurance and payment 
of an annual terrace occupancy permit fee, which is valid until December 31 of the year it is issued.   

Staff recommends approval of the Terrace Occupancy Permit.  All required documentation has been submitted by 
the resident. 

“. . .   meeting community needs . . .  enhancing quality of life.”  
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 

100 North Appleton Street 
Appleton, WI  54911 
TEL  (920) 832-6474 
FAX  (920) 832-6489 
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